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Council Services Committee  
Report 
 
Reduction to the 2013 Councillors’ Office Budget 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Office of the Councillors’ 2013 Operating Budget – Common Budget, 
be decreased by discounting the personnel budget consistent with City 
practice by $50,000 and be allocated to the tax levy. 

History 

• At the February 4, 2013, Council Services Committee meeting, the 
February 4, 2013, Corporate Services report 2013COC006 was 
considered and the following motion was passed: 

That the following Motion on the Floor be postponed to the June 17, 
2013, Council Services Committee meeting: 

 Part 2 of Motion:   
MOVED:  D. Iveson (Made at the February 4, 2013, Council Services 
Committee meeting): 

 That Council Services Committee recommend to City Council: 

2.  That the 2014 Office of the Councillors’ Operating Budget – 
Common Budget, be prepared on a discounting basis, consistent 
with City practice by Administration once the staffing costs are 
known after the 2013 Election. 
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